
Autumn 18 2016 
 

    

   9th December 2016 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

Attendance Award 
 

Class Attendance Award for week ending 2nd December 

  Attendance Minutes Late 

First Mr Stoddart 98.8% 90 

Second Mr East 98.3% 20 

Third Mrs Drinkwater/Mr Ross 97.9% 20 

Fourth Miss Walsh 96.7% 60 

Fifth Mrs McCoy 94.3% 120 

 

Thank you to all the parents who came and watched the children in the KS1 Christmas 

Production today.  I am sure you all agree that they all performed beautifully.  Thank 

you to Miss Kirsty for doing such a brilliant job! 

 

Norton Priory 

A separate letter has been sent out about the Norton Priory visit next week.  If you 

require a school lunch, please inform the office as soon as possible. 

 

There is still time to pay for the trip.  Thank you to all those parents who have paid so 

far.  Without your support, we would not be able to fund these trips for the children.  

Thank you also to the Windmill Hill Big Local who assisted us with funding this trip and 

reduced the cost to parents considerably.   

 

If you do not want your child to attend, please can you let me know as soon as possible.  

It is essential that you complete your permission slip as we are unable to take your child 

to the priory without it. 

 

Many thanks for all your support. 

 

Kind regards 

 
Miss P Newman 

Headteacher 


